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Hi neighbour,

As you are probably aware, there has been much discussion about the development at 31 Alidenes Rd, which is seeking to create 15 neighbourhood lots. Each of the lots would have a dwelling that can be separately owned.

As you would also be aware, this would impact the character, safety, infrastructure and residents’ quality of life within the Alidenes precinct. 

There is currently a planning proposal before Byron Shire Council, which is open for consultation. Now is your chance to have your say before the 9 July 2021 deadline.

You can read more about the proposal at: https://www.byron.nsw.gov.au/Services/Building-development/Planning-in-progress/LEP-amendments-planning-proposals-in-progress/Rezoning-31-Alidenes-Road-Wilsons-Creek.

To make it easy for you to lodge your objection, we have created a template for you to download, add your own details to and any additional comments. Then you can upload it using the form on Council’s website at the above address. 

Download the template at:
https://www.alidenes.com/template.docx

Contact us at info@alidenes.com if you get stuck.
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